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23/10/2019  09:36:482019/4823/L NOBJ Sara Bell Andrew Macpherson has kept me informed over the past several years and earlier this year re a report being 

undertaken and submitted.  We have been trying to get the roof repaired for nearly 12 years.  The TRA have 

no objections to the proposed works in fact we welcome these works.  The hall has carried on maintaining it's 

level of club activity, which is busy most evenings however it has not taken on any more bookings for several 

years because of the problems with the water ingress.  So no problems from us at all!
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